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FG IPTV would like to sincerely thank chairman of SG 9 for sending a liaison statement informing us of new Recommendations relating to IPTV approved at the last SG 9 meeting in Tokyo. 
We also thank you for letting us know of Recommendations which can be of help to us while preparing our documents. Our members noted with interest that you intend to actively contribute to FG IPTV to ensure a global IPTV standard applicable to all access technologies. 
We noted that an upcoming SG 9 Rapporteur’s meeting will be dealing primarily with IPTV, and are delighted to inform you that we had significant progress, specifically in preparation of a globally acceptable access agnostic IPTV architecture which would benefit all sectors of the industry. FG IPTV has established a very good working relationship with a number of leading standardization bodies allowing it to incorporate parts of related subjects from their specifications into our documents. We are also cognisant of activities being done in ITU-T Study Groups and related to our work.  
We are continuing to progress our work considering, in addition to submitted contributions, all relevant specifications from regional, national and industry fora that are willing to share their documents with us, in order to incorporate applicable parts into our documents.  FG IPTV strongly believes that duplication of activities in ITU-T should be avoided to ensure we have a single global standard. We understand that SG 9 is not preparing any draft Recommendation that might be construed as being IPTV architecture.  However, we also understand that SG 9 is developing draft Recommendations relating to other IPTV aspects based on the results of FG IPTV activities. 
We would like very much to receive your comments on all our documents specifically on:
FG IPTV-DOC-0060, IPTV service requirements

FG IPTV-DOC-0062, IPTV architecture
FG IPTV would also like to remind you that all its documents (Inputs, Outputs, Reports and Liaison Statements) are publicly available.  

Our recent meeting produced a number of output documents which may be of interest to your members. All FG IPTV documents can be obtained from 

www.itu.int/ITU-T/IPTV
The next meeting of FG IPTV will be held from 7 to 11 May 2007 in Bled, Slovenia. 
______________________________
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